
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
February 3, 2025 

The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday February 3, 2025 at 7 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those present 
included President Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk Somers and Zoning 
Administrator/Council Member Durham, Lucas, Potts, Schick, Deputy 
Treasurer/Council Member Skuse and Wambold. The minutes of the January 
meeting were approved on a motion from Durham with support from Wambold.  
The Treasurer’s report was approved subject to audit on a motion from Schick 
with support from Wambold.  The bills were approved for payment on a motion 
from Wambold with support from Skuse.  President Phillips gave paperwork that 
deals with the traffic control orders for the village that was given to us by Road 
Commission managing director, Jesse Campbell.  She asked if Council Members 
want to do a study of the entire length of F-41 that goes through the village.  A 
motion was made by Wambold with support from Potts to do a traffic study on all 
the roads in the Village.  Carried. Shawn and Cindy McCuistion visited with council 
members.  They are the new owners of Lincoln Laundy.  Committee reports were 
given.  A motion was made by Wambold with support from Skuse to publish a 
survey that has been put together by NEMCOG as part of an updated 
Master/Parks and Recreation Plan.  Carried.  The survey will be available online at 
our website Villageoflincoln.com.  Copies will be available at the Lincoln Branch of 
the Alcona County Library or also at the Lincoln Laundry.  Copies may also be 
picked up by contacting Dorene Schick RRC Administrator at 989-335-5075.    
Durham gave the Zoning report.  He has sent letters to places in the village that 
need attention.  Gary Graves gave the maintenance report.  He has been keeping 
busy plowing snow.  Nathan Walker gave the fire department report.  He showed 
the new nozzle that they have obtained for the fire department. One member of 
the FD Fire Department has been notified that he passed the test for EMT.  Two of 
the newer members have recently finished CPR classes and two are going through 
the fire academy.  There is supposed to be an EMT class being offered soon for 
interested members.  He is currently working on Standard Operating Procedures.  
He stated that he got a DNR grant for a dry hydrant.  President Phillips gave a 
copy of the new fire budget for the upcoming year.  A budget workshop will be 
held on Thursday evening.  A motion to adjourn was made by Schick with support 
from Durham.  Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 


